
Campus Community, 

On January 24, 2017 at 11:30 am, an unidentified subject(s) 

vandalized the home side dugout area of the baseball field. A racial 

slur was written in chalk on the field. The racial slur was found to be 

offensive. There are currently no suspects. A search of the immediate 

area was conducted by COD Public Safety Officers, but the suspect 

was not located. 

This crime is currently unsolved and an investigation is ongoing. 

Anyone with information about this or similar incidents should call 

COD Public Safety at 760-341-2111. Updates regarding this incident, 

when and if available, will be made available via email.  

CAMPUS COMMUNITY SAFETY TIPS FROM COD PUBLIC SAFETY 

• Always be alert to your surroundings. 

• If you ever feel you or others are in danger, call 9-1-1. 

• For further information as it relates to hate crimes visit the 

Public Safety Department website at 

http://www.collegeofthedesert.edu/students/psd/Pages/default.

aspx 

Report suspicious behavior, SEE SOMETHING SAY SOMETHING 

Tim T. Nakamura, MA 

Director, Public Safety & Emergency Preparedness 

Phone: 760-568-3352 

Email: tnakamura@collegeofthedesert.edu 
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